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Representative Klusman:

This amendment reduces the rebate amounts by an amount that equals $22,100,000.
This is the amount identified by Bob Lang in his November 2, 1999, memorandum to
you on the estimated general fund savings provided in 1999 Assembly Bill 495.  The
reduced rebate amounts were provided by Kelsie Doty of the legislative fiscal bureau.
If you have any questions, please contact me.
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